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Gun Play Policy

Research into gun play in nurseries has concluded that banning such play does not in fact stop it but encourages children simply to lie more effectively. 

Much of children’s play revolves around good vs bad, particularly boys who enjoy not just gun play but also pirates with swords, star wars with light x`sabers and more. 

At Rainbow Nursery, we believe that children’s creativity is a hugely important aspect of their development. In banning gun play all together, this can suppress their creativity and send a message that it is not valued. Instead, we choose to encourage them to develop their play and ideas further than just shooting at things. For this reason, we will ask children to leave toy guns that they have brought from home in their bags, but are happy for them to create their own and play. This is because ‘guns’ that have been ‘constructed’ will often develop into something different and it allows this transition. 

We also feel that by banning gun play, we are excluding those children who have experience with guns, whether because they have lived in a country at war, or relatives in the army, or simply from the news. Children often use play to act out their fears and concerns in a safe environment and we will support this and endeavour to educate them that guns are not toys and can really hurt people. Equally, we will not tolerate violence within the nursery and any such behaviour (pushing, kicking etc.) will be handled according to our Promoting Positive Behaviour policy.
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